

Monday, Wednesday and Friday Class

- -The children have been diligently working on their alphabet and number recognition, along with the sound each letter makes.
- -We will begin PALS testing in the next few weeks. The testing will cover letter recognition (capital and lower case), letter sounds, rhyme awareness, print awareness, and name writing skills.
- -Please work with your child at home on these skills which were outlined in the packet sent home. Also keep up the great work on the weekly homework sheet, they are doing a wonderful job!
- Floyd County Schools have scheduled Kindergarten Registration. Indian Valley and Willis Elementary will be Monday March 4th at 6:00pm. Check Elementary will be Thursday March 7th at 6:00pm. Floyd Elementary will be Tuesday March 12th at 6:00pm. The registration program will include a general session for parents to complete the online registration, meet members of the school team, discuss school policies and visit the kindergarten classrooms.
- -<u>Spring Pictures</u> are scheduled for Monday April 22nd with Haleigh Dee Photography. More information will be sent home at a later date.

Birthdays

Remy- March 4th

Gabriel- March 9th

Wyatt- March 23rd

Tuesday and Thursday Class

- Please continue to work with them on writing their name and holding a pencil correctly.
- We have also been cutting in class and we encourage them to be working on this skill at home.
- <u>Spring Pictures</u> are scheduled for Tuesday April 23rd with Haleigh Dee Photography. More information will be sent home at a later date.

Both Classes

- -We would like to thank the parents who donated items and their time to make our Valentine's party a success. Also thanks for all the wonderful cards and gifts we received.
- -We are very proud of the children that wrote their own Valentines. Writing their names as well as their friends' names is very hard and time consuming.
- -March will bring our study of March winds; (Everyone can wear hats the week of March 4th-8th); Dr. Seuss, St. Patrick's Day, Spring, and Easter.
- -The heart coloring sheet for the reading program is due March 1st. All children are encouraged to participate and will receive a certificate for a free kid's meal at Subway.
- -Easter Parties will be Tuesday March 26th (3's) and Wednesday March 27th (4's). Please bring 3 hard-boiled eggs the day of the party for the kids to color.
- -We will be closed Friday March 29th and Monday April 1st for Easter break!









